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TO: REGISTERED BALLOT BODY 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen:  

Announcement 
Nomination Period Opens for Standard Drafting Team 

The Standards Committee (SC) announces the following standards action:  

Nominations for Project 2006-04 Backup Facilities Standard Drafting Team (April 30–
May 11, 2007)  
The Standards Committee is seeking industry experts to serve on the Backup Facilities Standard 
Drafting Team.  This drafting team will work on the modification of the following standard: 

EOP-008 — Plans for Loss of Control Center Functionality 

If you are interested in serving on this standard drafting team, please complete this nomination form and 
return it to sarcomm@nerc.net by May 11, 2007 with “Backup SDT Nomination” in the subject line.  
The first meeting of the team will be held in Syracuse, New York from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m. on June 21 
and from 8 a.m. until noon on June 22, 2007. 

Standards Development Process 
The Reliability Standards Development Procedure contains all the procedures governing the standards 
development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 813-468-5998 or maureen.long@nerc.net. 
 

Sincerely,  

Maureen E. Long 
cc: Registered Ballot Body Registered Users 
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